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May 11, 2022 
 
 
Sonia Noorman 
West Michigan Partnership for Children 
PO Box 232 
Dorr, MI 49323 
 
RE: License #:  
 
 

CB410201088 
West Michigan Partnership for Children 
 

 
Dear Ms. Noorman: 
 
This letter is to advise you that the corrective action plan you submitted, regarding each 
rule violation cited in the recently completed Renewal Inspection report, is approved.   
 
It is expected that the corrective action plan will be implemented within the time frames 
as outlined in your plan. 
  
A follow-up evaluation may be made to verify compliance.  Should the corrections not be 
implemented in the specified time, it may be necessary to reevaluate the status of your 
license. 
 
The office provides technical assistance to meet the licensing requirements and 
consultation to improve services.  Please contact me with any questions.  In the event 
that I am not available, and you need to speak to someone immediately, you may contact 
the area manager, Jessica Vandenheuvel, at (616) 204-6992. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melinda Gubbins, Licensing Consultant 
MDHHS\Division of Child Welfare Licensing 
701 S. Elmwood, Ste. 11 
Traverse City, MI  49684 
(231) 342-3721 


